
Dear Capital Committee Members,

30,000 Feet will like to thank the committee for the support of bill HF 1554. The $1.5 million will
allow 30,000 Feet to purchase a space, and renovation. The space will allow 30,000 Feet to
double its number of students it serves annually on the Eastside of St.Paul. 30,000 Feet mission
is to provide opportunities for boundless learning while navigating a collection of creative
learning experiences and tech apprenticeship to propel lives forward. 30,000 provides jobs to
youth who live in poverty and youth who have  barriers to employment. The youth work 15-20
hours per a week and get paid $15 an hour. 30,000 Feet also provides after-school support,
summer learning opportunities, and art residences for youth who have a lack of access to these
types of resources.  30,000 Feet will like to extend special thanks to Representatives Moran,
Xiong, Thompson, and Chair Lee for being champions for the bill. 30,000 Feet will also like to
thank Representative Urdahl for taking time to meet with us out of his busy schedule.

Sincerely,

4/13/2021


